For Immediate Release:
Corbett Fire Contains Wildland Fire at The Sandy River
Corbett Fire Department   Corbett, Oregon		July 27, 2024

Corbett Fire Department contained a wildland fire near the area where the Sandy River and Trout Creek intersect. Quick response allowed the firefighters to protect a nearby log cabin. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Currently about 20 firefighters are working the scene and drafting water from the river. However progress is slow because of the steep terrain and falling debris. Oregon Department of Forestry and a helicopter will soon be assisting in fighting the fire. No structures have been lost and no one has been injured.
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